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Welcome to June’s Newsletter! 
 

The home continues with visits both inside and outside in the 

summer. 

We celebrated quite a few birthdays. We had a service from our local 

church delivered by Reverend Gough.  We had lots of activities for the 

residents and we had the football to look forward to as well. 

 

 



We started the month enjoying sitting in the garden enjoying the sun 

and doing activities outside. 

 

 

  



Residents continued enjoying the weather by having ice lollies. 

 

 

  



Activities continue to happen in the home such as baking and 

drawing.  

 

 

  



We had our local Reverend Gough deliver a service for us. 

 

 

  



We had a few birthdays to celebrate in the month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally, it was the European Championship and we got into the swing 

of things by showing our support for England  

 

 


